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I wish .my objection to be taken in to account.

My objection is to the height of the tower block at 37 floors which above the current buildings we have in
Woking and these high level buildings are becoming an eyesore on our landscape.

Such a high dencenstecty of building comes with it higher levels traffic and the need of healthcare facilities
and education services how are are current services going to cope with greater demands.



